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From May 28 to June 2, 2025, the Southern Africa Region successfully held a three-day leaders workshop 

at the Mozambique HJ Peace Center. The workshop was conducted simultaneously onsite and online, 

providing valuable opportunities for various regional leaders to strengthen their capabilities. 

 

During the workshop, Moruti Ledwaba, Vice Continental Director of Heavenly Africa, delivered an in-

depth lecture on the theme of Unity. He emphasized the importance of unity within the community 

centered on Heavenly Parent and True Parents, urging leaders to carry out their missions with a united 

heart. 

 

 
 

Additionally, Mica Amanlaman Camara, Regional Director of Southern Africa, shared detailed mission 

strategies focused on Cheon Mu Won, helping participants gain a clear understanding. 

 

Participants left the workshop with a renewed understanding of the significance of these mission 

strategies and a strong determination to fulfill their respective roles with dedication. 

  




